
Sunday, November 12, 2017 
TODAY’S SCRIPTURE:  

Exodus 30:1-10  pg. 

“Tabernacle Prayer — Altar of Incense” 

_______________________________________________  

Notes:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to       

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video.  

Pray for God’s People 
 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-
2783) Remember, we cannot print your name unless you 
have granted FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer 
request you would like included, please contact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Jack Hurd, Ethel Jurgens, 

Geneva Wissink, and Helen Vander Veen. 
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De Jong, 

Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, and Marian Zevenbergen. 
• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff and 

Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and 
Tim TenCley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

Jim Van Engen is now a patient here in the Sibley Hospital. Please continue 
to lift him and his family up in your prayers. Pray for continued healing and 
strength for Jim. 

Thank You 
 

Thank You to everyone who helped out in one way or another with our Fall 
Soup and Pie Supper. We were able to raise $3,491 to go toward our Mis-
sions Support obligation. ~~FRC Office 
 
Thank you to  all of the area churches who participated in the Soup & Pie 
Fundraiser for Carly Buchholtz Kreibaum.  Without your help we could not 
have served over 500 people in 2 hours and raised over $7,000.  It was a joy 
to see everybody work together!  We also thank those who came to eat and 
make a donation.  We are fortunate to live in such an amazing, car-
ing community. ~~WeCare Committee 
 
A deep and heartfelt thank you to this congregation for the encouragement 
and gifts given last month for pastor appreciation. It has been a privilege and 
joy serving you now almost 4 years. Your love has overflowed into our lives 
and has brought inspiration and challenge. Thanks for allowing me to serve 
alongside you faithfully proclaiming the gospel! ~~Pastor Luke and Chris 
 

Congratulations 
 

Congratulations are extended to Clint and Jamie Klaassen on the birth of 
their daughter, Haley Marie. Haley was born on November 7 at 1:00pm. All 
are doing well! Praise God for his continued blessings!  


